
 

 

 

 
 Dear Mr. Mayor 

  

On the occasion of the 30th anniversary of German Unity Day, on behalf of the 

citizens of Opole and myself, I would like to express my dearest wishes of lasting 

prosperity to you, your colleagues and all the citizens of the city. 

The demolition of the Berlin Wall opened the way to German reunification and 

was another stage in the collapse of the Communist system in Central Europe after 

the partially free elections in Poland. I hope that this celebration of unity will fill you 

with positive energy and give you strength in undertaking new challenges of the 

modern world. I am convinced that our common determination in striving for true 

freedom will enable us to rise to current problems.  

I sincerely wish you all of it and send my warmest regards from Opole – your 

partner city in Poland. 

      

 

      Sincerely, 

 

     Arkadiusz Wiśniewski 

Mayor of Opole 
 

 

 

Mr. Ulrich Scholten 

Mayor of Mülheim an der Ruhr 

 

 

Opole, 30 September 2020 

 


